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The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to 
work toward continued freedom of the road by insur-
ing that motorcyclist’s point of view is presented to 
our legislators and to promote motorcycle safety, 
rider education and public awareness. We are trying 
to alleviate the very real possibility of “Big Brother 
Government”. We encourage all our members to be 
informed registered voters. We write letters to our 
elected officials and stay aware of what is going on 
with motorcycle legislation, and other transportation 
issues. We welcome interested parties to any of our 
activities or to join our organization. 

MAILING ADDRESS 

P.O. BOX 22 
YAPHANK, NY 11980 

Long Island ABATE 

ABATE HOTLINE 

1-888-LIABATE 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 
for any info or to contact any officer 

The thoughts and opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of 
the individual contributors alone and do not necessarily reflect the 
views of the Long Island ABATE board and it’s members. 

Long Island ABATE encourages all members to submit letters, arti-
cles or cartoons they feel may be of interest to fellow members.  
Long Island ABATE supports the rights of ALL motorcyclists.  
Long Island ABATE does not endorse any products or services oth-
er than its own. 

All articles and photo’s within 
the contents of this newslet-
ter and our website are the 
property of … 
 

Long Island ABATE 
 

You may not use them with-
out the express written con-
sent of the newsletter editor, 
webmaster or the associa-
tion board. 
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Hello Everyone, 

 

 It’s hard to believe that February is now upon us. We have been 

very busy working behind the scenes preparing for the year to 

come. Most of the Board as well as our new Sergent at Arms (Bill 

Bartasek) were sworn in at our January meeting by Brookhaven 

Deputy Town Supervisor and Councilman Neil Foley. It was great 

to see everyone there. We went over previous events as well as 

upcoming events. The Handbook will be coming out in April at our Motorcycle Safe-

ty and Awareness run. If you would like to place and ad of a flyer in the handbook, 

please contact myself of Josephine and we will make it happen. May will be busy 

as well with the NCOM Convention and Bikers in the Beltway in Washington D.C. We 

with the MRF and many other Motorcyclists from all over the country will meet with 

our Assemblymen and Senators and discuss important Motorcycle related issues in 

hopes of their support. If you are interested in attending, please reach out to me or 

a Board member and we will share the details with you. Our Veterans Appreciation 

Run will be in June as well as a Visit from the USA Patriots/ Wounded Warrior Ampu-

tee Softball team. July will be a Poker run, August will be the Campout, September 

will be the ride to the Nordic Lodge, and November will be the St Mary’s Food and 

Toy Run. 

  I was able to attend ABATE of New York’s state meeting in Buffalo. There were mul-

tiple discussions about legislation, membership and the importance of bringing in 

new and younger members in to our organizations. There were guest speakers from 

New York State Police, The Sherif’s Department, and the Chief of Staff Keith Bryan 

from Senator Patrick Galvan’s office. After the presentation there were breakout 

sessions for their chapters. During that time, we were able to talk with members 

about various topics. see pictures in this newsletter. 

Next up was the ABATE of Pennsylvania’s L&L Seminar, where a few of us attended. 

At the L&L we met with many like-minded individuals and discussed Legislation and 

attended many breakout sessions to better our skills as well as many networking op-

portunities.  Story and pictures in next month’s newsletter. 

 We are full steam ahead with our driver’s education Awareness presentations. We 

currently have over 25 classes scheduled for the spring sessions. If we continue at 

the current rate, we will definitely hit our goal of 100 presentations this year. That 

equates to over 3000 new drivers reached, making them better drivers and helping 

to keep Motorcyclists safe. We are very fortunate to have the dedicated group of 

presenters to do these presentations. 
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 As always Long Island ABATE is looking for input and participation from members to 

better the organization as well as volunteers to help us maintain and grow the or-

ganization, while protecting the rights of motorcyclists and trying to keep us safe. If 

you would like to get more involved or have ideas, please reach out to me or any 

Board Member. We would love to have you and or your input. 

 

Thank You for your continued support. 

 

Together we can make a Difference 
 

Ride safe and Be Well 

Chris Beckhans 
President of Long Island ABATE 

chrisliabate@gmail.com / (516) 381-1531 

mailto:chrisliabate@gmail.com
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The Riders Fund assists disabled individuals who desire to ride a motorcy-

cle. Whether you were a former rider that dreams of riding again, or 

someone who thought it would never be possible to ride, you can and 

we can help! The Fund’s sole purpose is to assist disabled riders with pur-

chasing adaptive motorcycles to allow them to enjoy the freedom of the 

open road. The riding community is one of the strongest groups in Ameri-

ca when it comes to supporting their own, so please show your support 

by helping to give others the opportunity to ride. 

 

The MobilityWorks Foundation 

1500 Canton Road, Suite 208 

Akron OH 44312 

Email: support@themobilityworksfoundation.org 

mailto:support@themobilityworksfoundation.org
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Rider-to-Rider Financing 

Private Party Financing 

 

The Harley-Davidson Rider-to-Rider Financing Program* is available at 

participating Harley-Davidson® dealers to qualified individuals who are 

buying a used motorcycle from a private party. Harley-Davidson® dealers 

are independently owned and operated and may choose not to partici-

pate in the Rider-to-Rider Financing Program. 

 

Financing Benefits for the Buyer 

Have you decided to buy a used Harley-Davidson® motorcycle and 

need to obtain financing to complete the sale? Harley-Davidson Finan-

cial Services (HDFS) can help. 

• Competitive financing rates and terms available 

• All buyers considered 

• Ability to include additional Harley-Davidson® branded products and 

services (Harley-Davidson® Extended Service Plan, Parts & Accessories, 

Harley-Davidson® MotorClothes® Accessories) only available at your Har-

ley-Davidson® dealership to the amount financed 

Opportunity to have the bike inspected and receive a maintenance 

check prior to purchase. 

 

Questions? Call 866-411-3770. 

tel:8664113770
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www.motorcyclemikeesq.com 
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Article by ...Josephine... 2
nd

 VP Long Island ABATE 

Hello everyone,  
I hope everyone is doing well and staying warm with these very cold temperatures we've been having. 
At last month's meeting myself and the rest of the board members were sworn in to office. We were all 
very honored to be sworn in by Neil Foley. I would like to thank everyone for electing me again to be 
your second VP. It is a great honor. I look forward to being out in the motorcycle community again and 
if there is anything I can help you with please reach out. Also, at the meeting we went over old busi-
ness and new business, and all the dates for our upcoming events. We will be starting to do the hand-
book again which will make its debut the day of our awareness run which is April 27th. If there's any-
one that would like to place an ad, either full page or half page or has any new artwork for their flyers 
please contact me or any one of the board members. I look forward to working with everyone putting 
the handbook together again! I also be working on the campout that's going to happen in August. If 
anyone has any new and exciting ideas or would like to be a volunteer to help, please contact me. 
Again, I look forward to working with all of you.  
 
The weekend of January 18th I was fortunate enough to be able to go to Buffalo with our president 

Chris Beckhans to attend the New York State ABATE meeting. We were lucky we had a great drive up 

on Friday and didn't hit any bad weather. The meeting was all day Saturday. We got to see them 

swear they're bored members in, and the board members of each chapter. Upstate New York they 

have chapters because the area is so big they have different chapters under the state board. They 

also had guest speakers, the way we do. They had Steve Kantor Who is motorcycle injury attorney 

and a 15-year ABATE member. They also had a lieutenant from the New York State Trooper Motorcy-

cle unit along with the Captain from the Erie County Sheriff's Office motorcycle unit. Both gentlemen 

talked about safety and awareness and how they handle things in their counties. Which is not much 

different from the way things are here. They also had Keith Bryan, Chief of staff for New York Senator 

Patrick Gallivan who talked about the grieving family act. Chris got to exchange information with him 

and made a good contact. After all the speakers there were breakout sessions for each chapter and 

then the meeting was closed. It was a very good informative trip. We showed support, during the 

breaks we got to speak with a few people from the different chapters, they asked us questions about 

how we do recruiting for members and we exchanged a lot of information. It was a good networking 

trip. On the way home we did hit some inclement weather a few hours of driving in snow until we got 

down to the island Sunday night and then it wasn't so bad. Until next month everyone take care be 

safe. Make sure you start going over your bike for when the weather gets nice!  
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Hope When Hope Can Be Hard To See 

 

Happy New Year everyone!!! 

We live in a crazy world. Things happen that we are 

made aware of, and we can work to prevent and, 

hopefully, correct them. Those are ok, good or bad, be-

cause we can weather and handle them a little better. 

There are also things that happen that are complete 

surprises…tragedies, accidents, losses, etc. It isn’t easy 

to deal with anything alone whether you’re surprised or 

not. 

 

I am the Chaplain for Long Island A.B.A.T.E.  I have been asked to be the Health 

& Wellness representative. My goal is to emotionally and spiritually help you, giving 

encouraging words when needed or asked, as well as reach out in some way, by 

phone, mail, email, text, to see how things are going when the unexpected occurs. 

I already do this when approached. I don’t only pray for the runs, I pray for all of 

you for hope, safety, good health, and peace, as you are living your lives. I am ask-

ing you all to inform me when you have an issue, be it physical, emotional, spiritual, 

or whatever it may be, if you choose to. I will not force myself on anyone. I don’t 

want any of you to be alone when you’re going through something. I am an or-

dained minister and have a calling to help, biblically advise, and comfort someone 

or someone’s, that may need comfort and/or emotional, and spiritual, support. I will 

never share anything unless you ask me to. Please reach out to me. You asking for 

help is not taking away from who you are. It shows that you have wisdom to seek 

help. We are not created to live this life alone, so why would anyone want to. I be-

lieve that everything can be solved through the words in the Bible, but many do not 

know how to read and apply those words. I can help with that. 

My email address is:  gerry.bfceli@gmail.com 

My cell number is: (516) 650-8344 

I may not answer the phone, but I will always get back to you no matter which way 

you contact me. 

I will have a full supply of cards whenever I’m out and about if you need one for ref-

erence. 

May God bless you all. 

Jesus loves you all and only wants the best for all of you. 

Pastor Gerry 
With love, blessings, and service to you all, 

Pastor Gerry “G” Waldron 

Bikers for Christ MM 

mailto:gerry.bfceli@gmail.com
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1)… To initiate , endorse and sponsor ed-

ucational programs such as rider safety, 

public awareness, legislative and affirma-

tive action and, individual freedoms and 

rights. 

2)… To create and promote a positive 

public image of motorcyclists and motor-

cycle groups and to dispel and disprove 

media hype, unfounded propaganda 

and the “Hollywood” image. 

3)… To encourage goodwill and mutual 

understanding among motorcyclists, law 

enforcement personnel and the general 

public. 

4)… To serve as an information source on 

matters pertaining to current laws, pend-

ing legislation, personal rights, political in-

clinations of elected officials and their 

constituents, and voter awareness. 

5)… To act as a central responsive agen-

cy to devise and coordinate recreation-

al, legislative, educational, and charita-

ble activities 
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Hello Ladies and Gentlemen 
 
 Every month we try to feature a merchant who will provide members with discounts on merchandise or 
services  
Here is a list of merchants who provide Long Island ABATE members and their families with special pric-
ing on products and or services. This month I would like to review with you some of our supporting mer-
chants. 
 

Adult Games (Bingo) 
Holly, A.K.A. Madame’O phone (631) 877-8276 / (631)-974-9140 Email- Mad-
ameo@monaughtybingo.com  Instagram- @madameonaughtybingo 
Facebook- Madame O’s Naughty Bingo $5.00 Discount with Membership Card 
 

Advertising, Signs, Banners, Truck Lettering and T-shirts and Glass Etching 
 
 Wayne Blast Customs, phone (631) 643-3333/ Website- www.wayneblastcustoms.net 118 Lamar St. 
West Babylon. Wayne provides Members with a 10% discount 
 
Audiology (hearing treatment) 
 
H.E.A.R.S. Audiology Phone- (631) 360-4327 
Website- https://hearsny.com Address- 732 Smithtown Bypass, Smithtown, NY 11787 
Email- info@hearsny.com  10% Discount with Membership Card 
 
Animal Hospital, Pet Care 
 
The Animal Center L.I. Phone- (631) 351-0447 website- https://www.animalcenterli.com  
Address- 20 W Hills Road, Huntington Station NY 11746 
Email- info@animalcenterli.com 10% Discount with Membership Card 
 
Automotive Repair and services  
 
Master Muffler phone (631) 345-5500 website- www.mastermufflerandbrakes.com 395 Middle Country Rd. 
Middle Island Joe provides Members with a 15% discount and performs NYS Inspections on cars tucks 
and motorcycles         
Executive Detailing. Phone (516) 406-3468 Website- http://executivedetailinged.com  Email - generalin-
fo@executivdetailed.com  Eric and Danielle provide Members with a 30% discount on mobile detailing 
services on Cars, Trucks, Motorcycles, Boats and Rvs 
Camper rentals 
CDL Rentals. Phone (631) 805-6595 Instagram. www.Instagram.com/CDLRENTALS Email Cdlcamp-
ers@gmail.com Dominick and Caitlyn   give 15% off to Members    
Cutlery and Jewelry 
Keys Cutlery & Keys love Jewelry. Phone (631) 379-1781 (631)379-2565 Website- www.keyscutlery.com  
www.keyslovejewelry.com    @ 2860 Middle Country Rd, Lake Grove, NY 11755. Key and Theresa pro-
vide Members with a 15% on Cutlery and Jewelry  
 

mailto:Madameo@monaughtybingo.com
mailto:Madameo@monaughtybingo.com
http://www.wayneblastcustoms.net
https://hearsny.com
mailto:info@hearsny.com
https://www.animalcenterli.com
mailto:info@animalcenterli.com
http://www.mastermufflerandbrakes.com
http://executivedetailinged.com
mailto:generalinfo@executivdetailed.com
mailto:generalinfo@executivdetailed.com
http://www.Instagram.com/CDLRENTALS
mailto:Cdlcampers@gmail.com
mailto:Cdlcampers@gmail.com
http://www.keyscutlery.com
http://www.keyslovejewelry.com
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Custom Watches 
 

192 Watches   Phone (516) 521-5802 Website- www.192watches.com 
Instagram- @192watches and on Facebook. Present Andrew with Membership Card for Special Discount 
 
Exterminating 
 
Conquer Exterminating Phone- (631) 681-3105 Website- https://conquerexterminating.com  Email- https://
conquerexterminating.com/contact-us.html  on Facebook Present Membership Card for 10% Discount on 
services 
 
Food Vendors 
 
Snaporazzo (Hot Dogs and more) Website- https://www.snaporazzo.com 
Email- info@snaporazzo.com  on Instagram and on Facebook  
 

 

Hair and Beauty 
Hair Force One. Phone (631) 467-9800 website www.hairforceoneny.com  1232 Grundy Ave #2 Holbrook 
NY 11741 Vinny provides Members with a 10% discount on goods and services 
Home Improvement 
 
Griff Wolz Phone (631)839-0037 P.O. Box 248, Centereach, NY 11720 
Email- 4672130@gmail.com 
 
Motorcycle parts, service and accessories including apparel.  
Port Jeff Motorcycle store. Phone (631) 476-0722 Website- www.pj-mc.com           Email- Ry-
demc@aol.com   201 Main St. Port Jeff.   Ken provides Members with a 10% discount on most purchases  
First MFG Co. Phone (516) 992-7914 Website- www.firstmfg.com  389 W Sunrise Hwy, Freeport NY 
11520 First Mfg. provides Members with a 30% Discount 
Thunder Bikes. Phone (631) 509-6264 Website- www.thunderbikesli.com  72 Jayne Blvd. Port Jefferson 
station. Ron provides members with a 12% discount on purchases 
Twisted Cycles (888) 539-2408 Website- www.twistedcyclesllc.com 177 Old Medford Ave.(Rt.112)
Patchogue Chris, Debbie and Brian provide members with a 10% discount 
Pet Crematory 
 
Legacy Pet Crematory Phone Suffolk- (631) 800-pets (7387) Nassau- (516) 500-pets (7387) Website- 
www.legacypetcrematory.com Address- 21 Eads St, West Babylon, NY 11704 Email- in-
fo@legacypetny.com  Present Membership Card for Special Pricing 
 
Towing  
Northeast Towing. Phone (631) 474-5355 Address 14 Industrial Rd. 
Port Jefferson Station NY 11776. Website- https://northeasttowingli.com Email-  Northeasttow-
ingli@gmail.com Tommy treats Members like a Motor Club and has the proper equipment to tow Motorcy-
cles safely 

Transportation- (Car service/ Limo/ Airport) 
 
Connections Car Service- Phone (631) 495-2099 Kevin 
Email- limoconnectionkevin@gmail.com 
Present Membership Card for Discount 
  
We at Long Island ABATE are continuously looking for merchants or service providers that are willing to 
provide members with a discount in exchange for exposure to over 1500 members. if you’re interested in 
getting involved please reach out to me at chrisliabate@gmail.com  
Ride safe, be careful and have fun. Chris Beckhans, LI ABATE 

http://www.192watches.com
https://conquerexterminating.com
https://conquerexterminating.com/contact-us.html
https://conquerexterminating.com/contact-us.html
https://www.snaporazzo.com
mailto:info@snaporazzo.com
https://www.google.com/search?q=hair+force+one&source=hp&ei=CSIeY6G5Otqu0PEPoK2n8AU&iflsig=AJiK0e8AAAAAYx4wGadigku_mDvAWUO4USl5QPFce9pe&gs_ssp=eJzj4tZP1zcsSTHNMMkzM2C0UjWosLBMtTCxMDI2TUwyNUhKTLMyqDBKMrYwNTCxTDZPNjS3NE314stIzCxSSMsvSk5VyM9LBQB9JxNu&oq=Hair+for
http://www.hairforceoneny.com
http://www.pj-mc.com
mailto:Rydemc@aol.com
mailto:Rydemc@aol.com
http://www.firstmfg.com
http://www.thunderbikesli.com
http://www.twistedcyclesllc.com
http://www.legacypetcrematory.com
mailto:info@legacypetny.com
mailto:info@legacypetny.com
https://www.google.com/search?q=northeast+towing+and+recovery&ei=6hYeY6eDMbmk5NoPtdOg0AM&gs_ssp=eJzj4tVP1zc0TLewKEvPSc41YLRSNaiwsEy1MDG0SDJMTU0xNk2ztAIKGZkbmaYlpZmZJBpYmFkYeMnm5ReVZKQmFpcolOSXZ-alKyTmpSgUpSbnl6UWVQIAInManA&oq=Northeast+tow&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6
https://goo.gl/maps/Ao9jEaCtcnFuHm936
https://goo.gl/maps/Ao9jEaCtcnFuHm936
https://northeasttowingli.com
mailto:Northeasttowingli@gmail.com
mailto:Northeasttowingli@gmail.com
mailto:limoconnectionkevin@gmail.com
mailto:chrisliabate@gmail.com
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2010 HD Trike  

35k miles, coil over adj. shocks with 

3"lift  AM,FM,CD player, factory CB, Highway 

pegs. Extra brake/running lights on rear 

trunk,Polyguard protection on rear fenders.  

ASKING 

$16,000  

Call Bob  (631) 513-1589 
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2011 HD XL1200x 48 Sportster 
All stock w/Python pipes  
1,650 miles  
Showroom condition  
$6900.00 
(631) 981-1271 wk#  
Leave message  
 
I bought the bike in 2019 in CT with 299 miles. It sat in 
someone's garage. My long time mechanic checked it all 
out. I've maintained it every year since. I also threw on new 
tires just to be on the safe side and the pipes.  
I'm not original owner. I have a clear title. 
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2012 Harley Davidson 

IRON 883 

 
The bike has saddle 

bags, small dent in 

the tank. 

4150 MILES 

Asking $4500.00 

Located in Hicksville  

Questions call Dyann 

(631)404.6873 
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2002 Harley Davidson 

Road King 
50k miles must sell $13,000.00  

Contact Bill at 1-516-236-8027 

1989 Harley Davidson ROAD KING 

 
MUST SELL 

Asking $4800.00 

 

(631)965.4394 
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2006 Harley Davidson 

 

CLASSIC 

Electra Glide 

 

 Asking $7000.00 obo  

 

Any Questions call 

Contact Genie 

(937) 760- 9045  
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